
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held July 7, 2010. Joan Stansbury reported that 17 
people representing Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church went to Bradfordsville, Kentucky June 
23 - 27, 2010 to work and help with the clean up a house after the recent floods. They 
painted 3 porches and built a porch. Tracy Cochran suggested that the church work on some 
Home Mission work for the elderly and homebound and to do repairs/paint for the church. 
She said applications to request help could be completed and submitted to her to present to a 
committee so work could be planned. Willis Dietz presented a request to have the Middle 
School and High School rooms in the basement be renovated with paint and new furniture. A 
motion was made and approved to provide $1500 to be used for this task under the direction 
of the Youth Advisory Committee. A motion was made and carried to have the Trustee to 
evaluate and report back the following: the removal of dead shrubbery and replace with 
proper landscaping around the church foundation; cost of 4 - 5 trees, including transplanting, 
along the front fence on North side of church. 
 
 
 


